

GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B

March 9, 2011

Ms. Millicent W. West
Chair, Mayor's Special Events Task Group
Department of Homeland Security & Emergency Management Agency
200 14th Street, NW
8th Floor
Washington, DC 20009
director.hsema@dc.gov

RE: Request for letter of support for the 2011 17th Street Festival

Dear Chairman West:

At its regular meeting on March 9, 2011, the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B (ANC 2B or Commission) considered the above referenced request for support for the 2011 Capital Pride Parade. With eight of nine Commissioners in attendance, a quorum at a duly noticed public meeting, the Commission approved the following motion by a vote of (8-0):

ANC 2B approves the request for a letter of support and urges that any fees and MPD costs be waived.

Jack Jacobson is the Commission's representative in this matter. You can reach him at jack.jacobson@dupontcircleanc.net.

Thank you,

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION.

Will Stephens, Chairman

William J. Hephens

cc:

tanya.mitchell@dc.gov ahuff@dccouncil.us raeisha.williams@dc.gov